
 

  

St. Paul Town and 
Country Ladies 

Funspiel 
Event Date   ! November 19, 2016 

    St. Paul, Alberta

August	25,	2016	
	
Request	for	Sponsorship	or	Raffle	Prize	
	
Dear	County	of	St	Paul,	
	
On	November	19,	2016,	St.	Paul	will	be	hosting	women’s	curling	teams	from	across	the	
Lakeland	region.	This	event	is	one	where	fun	and	camaraderie	is	at	the	forefront	to	promote	
curling	in	our	community	and	provide	local	ladies	with	a		well-deserved	day	out!	
	
We	humbly	ask	for	your	support	in	hosting	this	event.	We	are	seeking	a	cash	donation	of	$100	
to	support	the	purchase	of	favours	for	each	individual	curler.	We	also	encourage	your	support	
through	registering	a	team	in	the	Funspiel	-	no	experience	required!		
	
We	truly	appreciate	your	support	and	any	contribution	would	be	much	appreciated.		All	
sponsors	will	be	acknowledged	with	their	names	prominently	displayed	at	the	Curling	Rink	
during	the	event	and	in	the	St.	Paul	Journal	to	show	our	appreciation.			
	
If	you	are	able	to	help	sponsor	this	wonderful	event	or	would	like	to	register	a	team,	please	
contact	Tamara	or	Angele,	members	of	our	Organizing	Committee.		Thank	you	in	advance	for	
your	consideration.	
	
Our	contact	information	is:	
Tamara	Attanasio	 	 	 	 Angele	Looy	 	 	 	
780-645-0196	 	 	 	 	 780-614-4587	 	 	 	
Tamara.attanasio@gmail.com	 	 angele.looy@gmail.com		 	
Alternatively,	the	organizing	committee	may	be	contacted	at:	ladiesfunspiel@gmail.com		
	
Sincerely,		
	
Tamara Attanasio   Angele Looy   
And the rest of the 2016 Town and Country Funspiel organizing committee  


